

August 1, 2002

Al's Asphalt Paving Co. 25500 Brest Road Taylor, MI 48180

Att: Alex Williamson

Dear Alex:

I wanted to write to express the appreciation of our congregation for the excellent workmanship your company performed for us in our recent parking for project. You were thorough, flexible, professional, and reasonable. I appreciate the fact that you even did some extra for us without additional charge in areas that were worse than estimated.

With the kind and quality of service you performed, we would be happy to refer any interested parties in your direction. We look forward to having future connections with you in the future.

With thanks,

Ronald W. Gracf Senior Pastor